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MEMORANDUM

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY

Council Agenda
Item No. IX. AQ

6/4/2024

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Craig Freeman, City Manager

Contract for Engineering Services with Mbroh Engineering, Inc., Project PC-0742, Street 
Enhancements, NE 23rd Street from Kelley Avenue to Miramar Boulevard/Katy Trail, fee of 
$638,387. Ward 7.

Location:
NE 23rd Street from Kelley Avenue to Miramar Boulevard/Katy Trail

Background:
This Better Streets Safer City project provides for pedestrian safety improvements including an 
ADA-compliant path and amenities (i.e. trash receptacles, benches, bus stops, shelters, shade 
structures, lighting, etc.), intersection improvements, street lighting and landscaping along the 
north and south sides of NE 23rd Street. The cultural engagement consultant will perform public 
outreach bringing together community interests to address challenges and opportunities.

Project PC-0942, Resurfacing, NE 23rd Street from Martin Luther King Boulevard to I-35 will be 
constructed after completion of the streetscape project, using a unit price contract.

The Preliminary Report is anticipated to be completed in summer 2024.

Engineer:
Mbroh Engineering, Inc.

Estimated Construction Cost:
$3,429,969

Engineering Fee:
Basic Services $532,887
Additional Services   105,500
Total Contract Amount $638,387

Source of Funds:
Btr Streets Sfr City Sstx-Rstr > Ocity > Street Streetscape > Other Capital > Project PC-0742, NE 
23rd Streetscape > Non-Capital A&E (1511>3305005>OTHCP>STX17SS0008>52044002)
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Review:
Public Works Department

Recommendation: Contract be approved.


